
PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING
SECOND PUBLIC MEETING CONCERNING A PLANNING STUDY
FOR KY 59, KY 344 AND KY 377 LEWIS AND ROWAN COUNTIES

ITEM NO. 9-231.00, THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 12, 2015, 5:30 PM TO 7:30 PM
LEWIS COUNTY HIGH SCHOOL GYMNASIUM, 79 LIONS LANE, VANCEBURG, KY

The Kentucky Transportation Cabinet has scheduled a Public Information Meeting to review possi-
ble alternatives and potential impacts for a proposed highway project to improve the transporta-
tion corridor between Vanceburg and Morehead.  The study involves the routes of KY 59, KY 344 and
KY 377 from KY 9 (AA Highway) in Vanceburg to KY 799 (Big Perry Road) in the community of
Triplett in Rowan County.  The Transportation Cabinet wishes to solicit the public’s input on the
study and any impacts related to the improvement of the study corridor.
The public meeting will be held from 5:30 PM to 7:30 PM.  Transportation Cabinet and consultant
representatives will be available to receive comments and respond to questions.  The meeting will
be conducted in an open format, meaning that interested parties may attend at any point in the
meeting’s duration.
Both written and oral statements will be accepted at the meeting.  A recording device will be made
available for those who desire to make oral statements, and a comment sheet will be distributed to
make it more convenient to provide written comments.  
Written statements will be accepted at the meeting and for a period of 15 days after the Public In-
formation Meeting.  Written statements should be addressed to Joe Callahan, P.E., Kentucky De-
partment of Highways, District 9 Office, P.O. Box 347, Flemingsburg, KY  41041, or returned using
the postage-paid envelope provided with the comment sheet.  All recorded and written statements
will become part of the official record.  Once compiled, the meeting record will be made available for
review and copying after an Open Records Request has been received and approved.  All Open
Records Requests must be submitted to the Office of Legal Services, Kentucky Transportation Cab-
inet, 200 Mero Street, Transportation Office Building, Frankfort, Kentucky 40622.
In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), if anyone has a disability for which
the Transportation Cabinet needs to provide accommodations, please notify us of your requirements
by November 10, 2015.  This request does not have to be in writing.  Please call 1-800-817-2551 or
mail request to the address listed below.

Bart B. Bryant, P.E.
Chief District Engineer
Kentucky Transportation Cabinet
Department of Highways
District 9
822 Elizaville Avenue
P.O. Box 347
Flemingsburg, KY 41041
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